
Our Case Number: ABP-318093-23 

Tipperary County Council 
c/o Gillian Flynn 
Civic Offices 
Clonmel 
Co. Tipperary 

Date: 30 December 2024 

An 
Bord 
Pleanala 

Re: Proposed road development at The Quay, Quay Street, Suir Island and Raheen Road 
The Quay, Quay Street, Suir Island and Raheen Road, Clonmel County Tipperary 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Enclosed for your information are two copies of two submissions on Further Information received by 
the Board in relation to the above-mentioned proposed development - listed below: 

1. Transport Infrastructure Ireland 
2. William Corby 

Please ensure that a copy of these submissions is available for public inspection at the offices of the 
planning authority. 

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board at 
laps@pleanala.ie 

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or 
telephone contact with the Board. 

Yours faithfully, 

ep·i( 
~ evin McGettigan 

Executive Officer 
Direct Line: 01-8737263 
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